
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

    

 

 

 

UVM Staff  Council Meeting Minutes  

November 5, 2019  

12:05-1:30 p.m.  

Memorial Lounge, Waterman Building 



 

 

 

  

    

 

 

   

 

  

  

 

   

  

    

    

 

 

  

 

Q: When higher education institutions close, it has a huge impact on communities and business and state  

revenue. What can we do to bring everyone together to ensure that higher  ed is a sustainable model?  

A: It’s true that the trajectory is concerning and troubling. UVM is better positioned to withstand it.  

Q: We do a lot of pitching of proposals as an advisory body. Do you have  advice  



  

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

Finally, they are focused on overall communications on campus and how to help staff be more aware of  

what’s going on and what’s available to them.  

CBB  - The Committee welcomed two new members to the group: Marcus Weinman, graduate student  

representative, and Sarah Gordon, an at-large member from the library. They discussed the survey 

regarding the benefits statement and will draft a  response  to the survey that was sent out in September. 

The Telecommuting working group has been created. Richard Cate, Vice President of Finance, met with 

the Committee to review the funds being recommended for the University’s Retirement Plan, and the  
Committee continued the discussion regarding steps forward on transparency issues within classification 

and compensation at UVM. The Committee will finalize and approve a draft of the FY21 Salary 

Recommendation at the November Meeting.  

Officersô Update  
The Officers attended the Board of Trustees meeting in October, at which each governance leader spoke 
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Staff Council Communications Update  

Elisabeth presented the new website. Alan asked for  any feedback on the topic of  Staff Council office  

communication. The tip was given that the staff  can switch the default on the Staff Council list serve so 

that replies  do not go to the whole listserv but to an individual.  

 

A reminder  was given to please RSVP to the invite to President Garimella’s house.  

Other Business  


